
Dear Zontians 
 

 We’ve had a new experi-

ence this month. Sue very gener-

ously donated to Zonta a painting 

which was raffled during her recent 

exhibition. Zontians bought tickets 

and Valda and Jenny are still selling 

their books. We’ll draw the raffle at 

our Christmas party. Unfortunately 

for us, Sue is leaving to direct the 

Tucker Gallery in Townsville. We 

thank her and wish her well. 

Thanks also to Meredith for selling 

tickets and to Deanne, Berenice, 

Jenny, Jan and Elizabeth for cook-

ing for the afternoon tea. 
 

 Also a new venture, the club 

voted at the October meeting to 

trial the JMK award next year. This 

is a Zonta award, details on the 

website, and is made to a female 

engaged in business studies. 
 

 I attended the AGM of The 

Women’s Shelter in October. It is 

November 2011 

Issue 11 

ABN:   51 605 623 392 
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PLEASE NOTE! 

If you are  

unable to attend     

the dinner meeting, 

please advise  

Anna Tempest 

Ph 4928 7880 (W) 

Ph 4928 7125 (H) 

by 10 am  

on the Monday  

before the meeting. 

Failure to  

apologize will  

incur payment  

of $25.00. 
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From the President: 

rather depressing to realize that D V 

is still on the increase. It does seem 

that the best hope for prevention is 

in an educational programme di-

rected towards boys and girls in the 

teenage years. 
 

 The Shelter needs our help 

and Service has arranged a pamper 

pack assembling morning at my 

place on Saturday 12th at 10.30am. 

Please come if you can and bring 

whatever goodies you have avail-

able. 
 

 Anna reports that there is 

full occupancy of the shops in her 

centre so our Second Time Around 

effort has been deferred until next 

year. We try to keep the Christmas 

meeting to an absolute minimum so 

please bring any business you may 

have to the November 

meetings. 
 

Sincerely, 

Margaret 

 

As of 30th April 2011,                                            

Zonta has 31, 114 members 

in countries                                                           

around the world. 

 

The aim is to have                                                 

33,000 members                                                         

by the end of this biennium. 



 

Calendar: 
 

November: 

08 Committee Meetings/ 

 Board Meetings 

15     Dinner Meeting—ZI Birthday                
  celebration  

 

December: 

13 Board Meeting  6.00pm followed  
 by  Dinner Meeting 6.30pm— 

 Celebratory Dinner 
 

Special United Nations Observances and 
Other Significant Days. 
 

November: 

20     Universal Children’s Day 

25 International Day for the                  
 Elimination of Violence               
 against Women 

Dinner Raffle. 
 

The supply of gifts for the  

Dinner Raffle follows the listing  

in the Members Directory. 
 

November Manning J 

December Neilsen-Lee C 

January   Payne B 

February Putman C 

 

Please give your  

raffle prize to Elizabeth.  

to co-ordinate. 

If you would like to contribute to your Newsletter  

please forward articles to Berenice Payne  

either by 

Fax: 4922 3315 or  

Email:  berenice.a.payne@bigpond.com 

Deadline: First Tuesday of the  month. 

P AGE 2  

 

 

 

09     Meredith                   

 Sutherland 

MEETINGS. 

Board Meeting: 

6.30pm:   

2nd Tuesday  

of the month 

Venue: 

Rockhampton Plaza 

Hotel. 

 

Club Meeting: 

6.00 pm for 6.30pm  

3rd Tuesday  

of the month       

Venue: 

Rockhampton Plaza 

Hotel. 

 

Committee Meetings. 

OMC:  

Venue: 

Rockhampton Plaza 

Hotel 

5.30 pm— 

2nd Tuesday  

of the month. 

 

LA & A / Program /      

PR & C/ United Nations/ 

Newsletter  /Archives: 

Venue: 

Rockhampton Plaza 

Hotel. 

5.30 pm— 

2nd Tuesday  

of the month. 

 

Service: 

Venue: 

Rockhampton Plaza 

Hotel. 

5.30pm— 

2nd Tuesday  

of the month. 

Z O N T A  O N  T H E  R O C K S  
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The future depends on                                     

what we do in the present. 

- Mahatma Gandhi 

Date Claimer 

 

Zonta District 22 
 

Area 2 Meeting 
 

Rockhampton: 24th—25th March 2012 

 

 

Zonta International 
 

International Convention 
 

Torino —Italy:  7—12 July  2012 

 

Find out more at the Convention website: 

http://torino2012.zonta.org   
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Barb Huff - Area 2 Director 

and members of 

The Zonta Club of Rockhampton Inc. 

invite you to join them in Rockhampton 

on the weekend of 24-25 March 2012         
for the Area 2 Meeting.  

Enjoy a wonderful Zonta experience!  

The venue for the meeting will be the 

Darambal Convention Centre 

at the Dreamtime Cultural Centre. 

This conference facility contains a fully                                    
air-conditioned 80 seat capacity theatre 

equipped with the latest audio-visual 
equipment to comfortably handle                              

any conference. 

It is a first class conference venue. 
 

Enter into your diary now!!!! 

This will be a wonderful opportunity  

to enjoy the fun and fellowship of a Zonta Area Meeting. 
 

Accommodation is available on site at the                
Dreamtime Lodge Motel (222 Bruce Hwy),  

and also at nearby motels,  

Glenmore Palms (520 Bruce Hwy) 

Discovery Holiday Village (394 Yaamba Road). 
 

Partners are welcome to join us  

for all optional activities.  
 

The Meeting Agenda and Registration Form will follow in early February. 
 

For further information contact: 
        

Margaret Anderton: Ph:  (07) 4927 3828     Email:  margander@bigpond.com                                         
Elizabeth Acton: Ph:  (07) 4922 4944      Email: elizabeth@actonsuperbeef.com   

‘advancing the status of women worldwide through service and advocacy’ 
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mailto:margander@bigpond.com
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ANNA TEMPEST—PROFILE. 
 

On being asked to submit a profile I have had to 

think how I could succinctly present this without 

being too drawn out .. so here goes. 

 

I was born in Leeds Yorkshire (UK), Mother 

English Father Norwegian and spent my early life 

in Bergen Norway where my only Brother was 

born two years later. 

 

We needed to return to UK before I turned five 

on the death of my Father, so my mother was 

then  the sole breadwinner. Perhaps my early 

memory was that she was driving and travelling 

to earn a living, so when my Brother and I were 

sent to the Royal Commercial Travellers School 

as boarders for our senior education, it was no 

real surprise. We were at a Co-ed School catering 

to age groups 5 years to 18 and received a first 

class education. 

 

In my final year at school I met David, who I married after completing my Physiotherapy studies 

in Leeds. 

 

Our first home was in Hessle near Hull near to the Airfield where he worked but when he 

transferred to Flight Testing, we moved to Beverley near York where I also worked at the local 

hospital. 

 

David was invited to apply for Air Traffic Control training here in Melbourne which of course 

meant  moving, but having checked that I was able to continue my Physiotherapy, 

we decided to give it a try. I must admit that I had not thought that we would be here  

permanently, but two children born in Brisbane and continued acclimatization to the warmer 

climate together with David’s continuing enjoyment in his work, changed my thinking. 

 

I was delighted to be invited to join the Zonta Club of Rockhampton in 1983 as a Charter 

Member and as we learned more about Zonta  and the possible chances to meet other women 

in varying Professions and with differing interests, I feel vindicated in my original agreement. 

 

I have enjoyed the friendships and experiences that being a member has allowed me and hope 

to continue to enjoy helping to make a difference to my community and to those who the  

International Zonta  wish to assist in the future. 

 

Have you visited the Zonta International Website lately? 

On the opening page there is a link to the ZI - LA & A  - October Newsletter. 

In the newsletter, five of our District 22 clubs are featured for their projects in the LA & A 

area. Please check it out?  We can be very proud of these five clubs. 
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Zonta maintains a presence in countries marked in  Gold. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Board is very pleased to recognize the District Governor Trish as our Zontian of the Month. 

 

Working women take on a big responsibility when they move into these higher positions in Zonta.                        

Essentially they are juggling two careers while trying to find time for family and a personal life.                         

Trish is filling the role of District Governor with grace and distinction. 

 

Those of us who attended the recent conference were all impressed by how smoothly it all unfolded.     

That doesn’t happen by accident but is the result of careful planning and attention to detail. 

 

Even with these District and International duties, Trish still finds time for her home club taking part in all 

activities and being very interested in the OMC committee. 

 

We congratulate you Trish on a job being very well done. 

 

Margaret. 

Zontian of the Month 


